
PRE-BALLET CLASSES AT CRYB 

In  this  division  the  primary  focus  is  development  of  the  child’s  coordination,  motor  skills,  listening skills 
and musical awareness. In the first few years of Pre-- Ballet Division the emphasis is  placed  on  natural 

movement,  flexibility  and  creative  expression.  As  the  child  progresses through this
division  there  is  a  gradual  shift  to  a  more  structured  movement  program.  The  
child  begins  to  comprehend  studio  etiquette, spatial awareness, and the correct 
ballet stance through age-appropriate exercises. 

In  the  Pre  Division  students  are  placed  according  to  age  so  that  the  development  
and  coordination  of  the  students  are  similar. Creative Dance and Pre-A 
classes are 45 minutes long  --  just enough time to hold their interest and maintain 
their focus.  Pre-B increases class time to an hour as students develop more focus and 
longer concentration.  

Students will perform with their class in the year-end Spring Gala Performance. 

LEVEL AGE INSTUCTOR SCHEDULE DRESS CODE TUITION 
Creative Dance 3.5/ 4 year 

olds 
Miss Sandra Saturdays 

11:00-12:00 
Pink skirted leotard 
White ankle socks 
Pink ballet slippers 
Boys – white t-shirt 
Black shorts Black shoes 

Pre-Ballet A 5 year olds Miss 
Sandra 

Saturdays 

11:00-12:00 

Pink  skirted leotard 
White ankle socks 
Pink ballet slippers 
Boys – white t-shirt 
Black shorts Black shoes 

Pre-Ballet B 6 year olds Miss 
Sandra 

Tuesdays 
4:00 - 5:00 

Black skirted leotard 
Pink tights 
Pink ballet slippers 
Boys – white t-shirt 
Black shorts Black shoes 

Chautauqua Regional Youth Ballet
21 East Third Street  Suite 300
Jamestown, NY 14701

www.cryb.net     716.664.9766

find us on facebook and instagram!!

$500 / year 
2 payments of 
$250  
8 payments of 
$62.50

$500 / year 
2 payments of 
$250  
8 payments of 
$62.50

$560 / year 
2 payments of 
$280  
8 payments of 
$70

CRYB students under 12 are currently 
required to wear a mask during class until 
there is a clear decision from both CDC and 
NY State that it is not necessary for indoor 
activities.




